STATE OF ALASKA, DOT&PF DivISION OF PROGRAM DEVELOPMENT NOTICE:

The 2018-2021 Draft STIP is open for public comment.
Public Comment period closes March 16, 2018 at 5:00pm AKST.

The 2018-2021 Draft STIP is currently available for public review and comment.

Links to notice details are available at:
e http://www.dot.alaska.gov/stip
e The notice is also posted on the State’s Public Notice site at: http://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/
e A bulletin will also be sent electronically to our current subscribers through the department’s
“GovDelivery” system — anyone can sign up for GovDelivery online at: http://www.dot.state.ak.us/

If a hard copy of the STIP Project Changes is needed, please contact DOT&PF using the following information.

STIP Contact Information:

Address: State of Alaska, Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
Program Development
P.O. Box 112500
Juneau, AK 99811-2500

Phone: (907) 465-4070
Toll Free: (888) PLAN-DOT (752-6368) y
Fax: (907) 465-6984 &

Free Fax: (888) PLAN-FAX (752_6329) Starmade‘]"ranspornnon Jmprovemeanrognm
E mail: dot.stip@alaska.gov

It is the policy of the Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall be excluded from
participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide based on race, religion, color, gender,
age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source including Federal Transit Administration,
Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway Administration and State of Alaska Funds. The State of Alaska
Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of
1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications should contact the
STIP office at (907)465-4070 to make any necessary arrangements.

This notice provided IAW 17 AAC 05.195



